PSLU Committee

From:

Leilani Pulmano <leilani.pulmano@gmail.com>

Sent:

Tuesday, February 12, 2019 9:05 AM

To:

PSLU Committee

Subject:

PSLU-6 Community Engagement In the Community Plan Review Process

Aloha Chair Paltin and Committee Members,

My name is Leilani Pulmano, and I have been participating in the West Maui Community Plan Update Process for the past 1.5 years. I have attending most of the meetings and workshops that the Planning Department has held.

I am impressed with the level of engagement, especially with the Community Design Workshops held February 4 to 7. The meetings were well attended during the four consecutive nights and attendees were fully taking part in the design activity.

I am also impressed by the staff's reach in getting the community to participate. They actively keep the website updated and post updates on Facebook and Instagram. They also send out direct emails and buy ads in the Lahaina News announcing the meetings and workshops.

I believe the Department is doing their best to get the community engaged in updating the community plan.

Mahalo, Leilani